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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of the year 5/6 RE curriculum, the children in these year groups will be focussing upon a unit of 
work, that is part of the RE syllabus, titled 'Why do Hindus try to be good?'.  The children will also further 
their own understanding from a previous unit of work.  To enhance their learning, the children will be 
visiting a Hindu 'Mandir' temple in Wellingborough.  The visit has kindly been arranged and will be 
hosted by the Wellingborough District Hindu Association. 
 
The children will be attending the visit, by bus, on the morning of the 15th January 2025. Due to this 
being a curriculum visit, it is expected that all children in year 5/6 will attend.  Children should wear 
school uniform (or PE uniform if the visit falls on their PE day).  Please order and/or provide lunches as 
normal. 
 
As this is a curriculum visit, there is no cost, however, if you would like to make a voluntary contribution 
of £9.00 to cover the cost of transport, this would be gratefully received and will allow further such visits 
in the future. Payment may be made via ABOR. Thank you. 
 
Please give your permission and return slip to the office by Thursday 9th January 2025. 
 
Your sincerely  
 
Ashley Scott 
Executive Headteacher 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Visit to Mandir Temple 
 

I give permission for:   
 
Name of Child…………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
I am happy to pay a voluntary contribution of £9.00 to cover the cost of transport. 
 
I do / do not want my child’s photograph taken during the trip and used on our school’s /PDET social 
media apps. 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………Date……………………. 

 


